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I strongly support this proposed rule, and I applaud the direction towards safety from secret
poisons. It's impossible for us consumers to know the harms from products containing chemicals
not named in the packaging, concealed from public scrutiny, and minimized in their danger. Any
restrictive step helps protect us from insidious and accumulating threats we can't know about until
it's too late.
Yes, I'm doing my best to avoid poisonous products, but government also has a role in protecting all
of us together.
Thanks for listening and acting!


